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TOWN OF YORKTOWN
PLANNING BOARD

Albert A. Capellini Community and Cultural Center, 1974 Commerce Street, Yorktown Heights, New York 10598, Phone (914) 962-6565, Fax (914) 962-3986

To: Town Board

From:  Planning Board

Date: March 19, 2023

Subject: East of Hudson Corporation Stormwater Retrofit Project
Saw Mill River Road
SBL: 37.10-2-68

At its meeting on March 11, 2023, the Planning Board discussed the subject referral. The proposed project will
divert water quality volume to a treatment area prior to its discharge into the Hallock’s Mill River and Muscoot
Reservoir. Upon review of the submitted documents, the Planning Board has no planning objections at this
time.

Respectfully submitted,
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Ian Richey
Assistant Planner
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